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RECALL RCL11-48 
 

 
 

Royal International recalls Glue Guns 
 
The Electrical Safety Authority is notifying the public that 
Royal International has announced a voluntary recall of 
the following consumer product. Consumers should stop 
using recalled products immediately. 
 
Name of Product:  Vector Glue Gun #625 
 
Number of Units:  6684 in Canada. 
 
Importer:  Royal International 
 
Date of Manufacture: Unknown 
 
Hazard:  The affected products have not been tested to 
determine whether it is compliant with the Canadian 
Standards for product safety and may pose a safety 
hazard. 
 
 

 
Incidents/Injuries:  None reported. 
 
Identification:  The label on the Vector Glue Gun #625 
has no model number identified and the product includes 
an unauthorized ETL INTERTEK mark without a control 
number.   
 
Sold by:  Dollar stores and discounts across Canada. 
 
When was distributed:  May 2011 to July 26, 2011. 
 
Manufactured in:  China 
 
Remedy:  Consumers should stop using the product 
immediately and return it to the place of purchase. 
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